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IPA sparks national conversation on criminal justice reform
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IPA Research Fellow Andrew Bushnell, was all over the media yesterday on TV, Online and on
featured across 30 different radio stations highlighting our latest report from our criminal justice
program, which finds that Australians are spending more on criminal justice and getting worse
results than most comparable countries, underlining the need for criminal justice reform across the
country.

As Andrew explains to ABC News, Australian prisons are the fourth most expensive among OECD
nations, for that expense we should be getting bang for our buck, yet we are not.

Listen to the exclusive report on ABC RN below.

Andrew explains to 774 Drive yesterday why criminal justice is important to the IPA, and solutions
to solve the high cost and poor results in our prison system.

The report was featured as an exclusive to ABC, see the story online here.
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https://ipa.org.au/wp-content/uploads/2017/08/IPA-Report-Australian-Criminal-Justice-Costs-An-International-Comparison.pdf
http://www.abc.net.au/news/2017-08-08/australia-spending-more-on-prisons-than-other-oecd-countries/8784466
https://ipa.org.au/

Institute Of Public Affairs
n Visit the IPA online: ipa.org.au

The data shows we are spending more than $100,000 a year per prisoner.
As you can see by the data below, prison rates have skyrocketed since the early 1990s.

Andrew Bushnell also wrote an opinion piece for ABC online: The expensive problem with our
prisons: Why spending more doesn’t make us feel safer. Read it here.
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http://www.abc.net.au/news/2017-08-08/expensive-prisons-dont-make-us-safer/8781074
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